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Kathleen Carmody

From: Peter Brixius
Sent: Wednesday, February 5, 2025 2:52 PM
To: Larry Ellgen
Cc: Luke Tucker; Kathleen Carmody
Subject: RE: Airport Advisory Board

Larry, we'll make sure that your LeƩer of Interest is included in the consent agenda for next weeks meeƟng on the 11th.  
Thank you for your willingness to serve in this capacity.   
 
Our meeƟng is scheduled for 6:30 on Tuesday evening.  The consent agenda comes up early in the meeƟng.  You're not 
required to aƩend, but always happy to have your aƩendance during the meeƟng.   There is also a public comment 
period shortly aŌer the consent agenda should you want to say anything to the City Council.   
 
Have a good day, 
 
Peter Brixius 
City Manager 
(970) 826-2023 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Larry Ellgen <larryellgen@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, February 5, 2025 9:38 AM 
To: Peter Brixius <pbrixius@cityofcraig.org> 
Subject: Airport Advisory Board 
 
Hello Peter, 
 
Thank you for reaching out to me about the possibility of serving on the Craig Moffat Airport Advisory Board. 
 
I would be interested in such an appointment.  I have experience serving on industry and community boards and believe 
I would provide quality input on the board. 
 
I have owned a hangar at the airport for a few years so I have an interest in the bright future of our local airport. 
 
Thank you for your consideraƟon.  If you have any quesƟons, please let me know. 
 
Warm regards, 
Larry Ellgen 
970-620-3755 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
Warning! this email originated from outside of the organizaƟon 


